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PEORIA COUNTY DEMOCRATS PRESIDENTS DAY DINNER 
Spend  an evening with the Peoria County Democrats at our annual Presidents Day Dinner. This 
year’s  featured speakers will be Congressman Eric Sorensen and Illinois Treasurer Michael Frerichs. 
The event will be held at the Itoo Hall on Monday, February 19, 2024. The event will begin at 5:30 
with 

 
the reception. Dinner will be served at 6:30 with the featured speakers beginning at 7 p.m. 

The Peoria County Democrats will be working hard this year as we gear up for the Presidential 
election. Now more than ever, we need your support so we can continue to get democrats elected. 
Tickets can be purchased on-line by clicking here, or by mailing in the completed form at the 
bottom of this email (Download Document to see) with payment., or email us at 
tickets@peoriademocrats.org to arrange tickets or a table. 

DID YOU KNOW… 

You can check your voter registration status and 

also find the location of your polling place online 

via the State Board of Elections website. Click here 

to be taken to the site to look up your registration 

status and find your polling location. Illinois’ 

Primary is March 19.  

UPCOMING EVENT 

Are you interested in learning more about how our elections are run to ensure a smooth and secure 
vote no matter how you choose to vote? Please join us as Elizabeth Gannon, the Executive Director of 
the Peoria Election Commission, explains and answers questions.  We will also discuss the role of Poll 
Watchers and explain how you could contribute in this role. 

When: Thursday February 29th, 6:30pm 
Where: Laborers Local 165 Hall 

  4509 N Catalina Dr, Peoria, IL 61615  (Park around back and use the back entrance) 
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